OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE
INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO: SIMMONS
MADER
FROM: RILEY

SUBJECT: FLAG REPORT CHANGES AFTER CONFERENCE CALL OF WORKING GROUP
DATE 12/1/00

CC: FILE

Attached is the flag draft report with changes denoted pursuant to the working group’s
conference call this morning. Blackmon, Chaney, Holland, Ivy, Weary and Winter
participated in the call. They basically wanted minor changes in front sections and two
paragraphs added to end of conclusions. The main change they want is a
recommendation added as to honoring the 1894 flag.

Blackmon and Weary agree with the need for a referendum now and the working group
realizes that a vote between 2 choices is necessary for effective legislative action.
Senator Chaney expressed the need for such quite well.

The workgroup requested that I distribute the draft report to the full Commission after I
made these changes this afternoon. I need your comments/edits ASAP, preferably by

3:00. The working group and Design Committee have scheduled a conference call for

1:00 Tuesday afternoon to finalize the recommended design.

Thanks.



